
From: @google.com> 
Sent: Saturday, 5 October 2024 10:51 AM
To: @pm.gov.au>
Subject: Google Submission: SA Children (Social Media Safety) Bill
 
Hi ,
 
I hope this finds you well - it was great to see you this week!
 
I wanted to share with you Google's submission to the consultation on the SA Children
(Social Media Safety) Bill (attached).  Our submission outlines our thoughts on some of
the proposals in that Bill, as well as on related-issues more broadly.  
 
Please let me know if you want to discuss further. 

Cheers, 
 

 

YouTube Government Affairs and Public Policy - Australia and New Zealand

@google.com
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